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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To: Public Service Commission 
 
From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Bill Duncan, Telecommunications / Water Manager 
  Ron Slusher, Utility Technical Consultant 
 
Date:  July 30, 2012 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Miscellaneous Correspondence and Reports Regarding Telecommunications 

Utility Services; 2012, Docket Number 12-999-03 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION (no action required): 
 
The Division received an Action Request from the Public Service Commission (“PSC”) on July 25, 2012 
containing a letter from Telefonica USA, Inc. (“Telefonica”) dated March 14, 2012.  In the letter, 
Telefonica is informing the PSC and The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) of their intent to enter 
the State of Utah as a Reseller of Wireless Services.  Where wireless services are not currently regulated 
by the State of Utah, no further action is required. 
 
cc: Elizabeth Bustamante, Telefonica USA, Inc. 
 
 


